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This letter is confirming that we have received the letter dated January 9, 2019, from the
McKinley Boat Owners Association to City Attorney Grant F. Langley that included the

association’s opposition to the action taken on December 5, 2018, to proceed with

requesting permission form the United States Coast Guard an expansion to the existing

restrictions to the waterways of the Milwaukee river system. We have forwarded the

letter to the Milwaukee City Clerk’s office so that it may be added to Common Council
file #171765. Thank you for sending the letter, we value hearing from you on this issue.

Very Truly Yours,

MARY L.ISCHANNING
Deputy City Attorney

C: Jim Owczarski, City Clerk
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